
 

Wellington National Office, 1 The Terrace, Levels 5 to 14, Wellington 6011 
PO Box 1666, Wellington 6140, DX SR51201 Phone: +64 4 463 8000  

29/07/2025 

Tēnā koe  

OIA: 1350540 – A complaint about fundraising relating to Jumping June 2025 

Thank you for your email of 2 July 2025 to the Ministry of Education (the Ministry) requesting the 
following information:  

Has the Ministry received any complaints about School Fun Run? And if so (and the one 
about Jumping June included) can you provide these to me? 

Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act).  

We have identified one complaint in scope of your request, which I am releasing to you in part as 
Appendix A. Please note that some information is withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act, to 
protect the privacy of natural persons.  

As required under section 9(1) of the Act, I have considered the public interest in releasing the 
information withheld. I do not consider that the public interest considerations favouring the release 
of this information are sufficient to outweigh the need to withhold it at this time. 

Please note, we may publish this response on our website after five working days. Your name and 
contact details will be removed. 

You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review my decision on your request, in accordance 
with section 28 of the Act. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or to 
Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 

Thank you again for your email. If you have further questions, please feel free to contact our media 
team in the first instance at media.team@education.govt.nz. 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

Stephanie Ramirez 
General Manager 
Te Mahau | Te Pae Aronui | Operations and Integration 




